
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Partners in Education,         April 30, 2018 
 
 

Montana has notified all comprehensive and targeted schools of their 
designations and is pleases to begin the work of school improvement planning 
with all comprehensive schools and their leadership teams in Helena April 25th 
and 26th. 

Comprehensive schools will reflect on their data to create SMART goals for 
school improvement.  OPI staff will assist teams in data analysis and sharing best 
practices on writing goals and gaining momentum in school improvement. 

 
Please send questions to ESSAinput@mt.gov 
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